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Session of Oregon Legislature:

HB 2077: Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party officially supports HB 2077, which requires that corporations
doing business in Oregon file tax disclosure statements with the Secretary of State.

Please include this statement ih the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.




